
BELL COUNTY ELECTION 
SERVICES CONTRACT
February 21, 2023RS-23-036



Background

 On January 10, 2023, City Council called the 
May 6, 2023 General Election for the purpose of 
electing a Councilmember for each of the City’s 
four districts

 Bell County has offered to provide assistance and 
services for the upcoming May 6, 2023 General 
Election
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Contract

 Duties and Services of Bell County:
Ballot printing/equipment programming
Providing Hot Spot Cards
Election supplies
Election worker training
Technical support and other services as needed 

or requested
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Fiscal Impact

 The City’s estimated cost to conduct the election 
with Bell County is $7,000

 Cost will be divided with three joint election 
entities (City of Killeen, Killeen ISD, Central 
Texas College)
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Recommendation

Staff recommends the City Council approve an 
Election Services Contract with Bell County for 
the May 6, 2023 General Election
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